
Clark’s Disposal Inc.  

355 Patterson Bridge Rd. ~ P.O. Box 100 John Day, OR ~ 575-0432 

 

 

RE: Fuel Surcharge Proposal 

Dear Council Members, 

Clarks Disposal is asking for the permission to impose a 7.5% fuel surcharge beginning July 1st 2022. 
Upon agreement the surcharge will no longer be in effect, should the cost of 1 gallon of diesel fuel fall 
below $4.00 per gallon. The calculated amount will only be incurred one time per month per account.  

 

RESIDENTIAL                   Current Rate    Proposed Rate 

35 gal. can                17.80                    19.00 

65 gal. can               29.70                                                                31.00 

96 gal. can               43.20      46.00  

35 1X PER MONTH          8.60      9.50 

 

COMMERCIAL                Current Rate     Proposed Rate 

1 yard container            75.60     81.00  

1 ½ yard container        105.30                                                              113.00 

2 yard container            135.00                                                              145.00 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Farrell Clark 

Clarks Disposal 

 

 

 

 



 

 

              


